
 

The Catholic Parish of St Chad, Cheadle
Stockport Road, Cheadle, SK8 2AF,

Tel: 0161 428 2480  Email: stchadscheadle@gmail.com Website: www.stchadscheadle.com
R.C. Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity 234025

Priest: Fr. Louis Charuvila Pappy                                 Parish Secretary – Victoria Holmes: 07905 519322
Office Hours:    Thursdays 11am – 1pm  - St Chad’s and  Mondays 10.30am-1pm – St Ann’s

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Sunday 28th May 2023 – Pentecost

Mass Times & Intentions

Sat 27th Vigil St Ann’s 5pm Megan Dilot

Sun 28th                  
Pentecost 

St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

Catherine Morris RIP
For the parishioners of St Ann’s & St Chad’s

Mon 29th St Ann’s 10am Raymond Davies RIP

Tues 30th      St Ann’s
St Chad’s

10am
6.30pm

Evelyn Charge RIP
Brenda Delany

Wed 31st      No Mass
Thurs 1st           St Chad’s 9.30am Katheen O’Hara
Fri 2nd  St Ann’s 10am Irene Walker RIP

Sat 3rd Vigil St Ann’s 5pm Joanne Mannion RIP

Sun 4th                    
Trinity Sunday 

St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

For the parishioners of St Chad’s & St Ann’s
Ethel McKenna RIP

Mass Intentions: Envelopes available at the back of the church.  Please post the envelope through the 
presbytery door once completed.  Please note we are into September with Mass Intentions.                                      
Perpetual Adoration:  Thursday 10am – 6pm. Please sign up for a slot on the sheet at the back of church.          

Please pray for all those who are sick.  We pray for all those who have died recently.  We also remember: 
Gladys Bland, David Gallagher, James Adams, Ethel Berry, Stephen Usher, Mark Dillon, Ann Tasker, Susan 
Crudden, Betti Agostini, James Walsh, John Cummings, Anne Allmark, Frank Rayson, Mary Durant, Margaret 
Usher, Margaret Hill, Brendan Howe, Arthur Roche, Bridget McVeigh, Anne Stewart  and all those who 
anniversaries occur at this time.  May they rest in peace.                                                                                         

St Chads Summer Fair: we are proposing to hold this on Saturday 24th June 12noon – 2pm.  There will be a 
meeting at 11am next Sunday 4th June to discuss stalls and allocate tasks.  Raffle tickets for the Hamper/Other 
prizes will be on sale after Massed on 4th, 11th and 18th June.  Thank you.                                                            

A Special Mass for Wedding Anniversaries: On Sunday 2nd July our Mass will be a celebration and blessing 
for all those who are celebrating a special wedding anniversary this year.  Please email to let us know if you are 
celebrating an anniversary of 25, 40, 50 or 60+years of marriage.       

Money Matters:  We received £233.05 in the collection for the SVP with a further £42.50 received from Gift 
Aided donations.  Thank you very much.                                                                         

Diocesan Pilgrimage to the Holy Land:   The pilgrimage to the Holy Land for the Diocese of Shrewsbury will 
take place 8th to 15th February 2024. “Jesus Christ, the same yesterday, today and forever.” under the leadership 
of Bishop Mark Davies.  A brochure with full details is available at the back of church or can be viewed on the 
website https://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/diocesan-pilgrimage-to-the-holy-land-2024/ Any questions 
regarding the pilgrimage should be directed to Father David Long: longdv1@aol.com                                     

Thursday Coffee Morning: This week raised £52 for CAFOD. Thank you.                                                          
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Celebration: On Saturday 8th July, Mass will be celebrated at 11.30am, followed by refreshments in the hall, to 
celebrated the 50th Anniversary of Ordination to the Priesthood of our retired priest Fr John Gordon.                    

First Aid Course: run by Millie's Trust, and takes place in the Church Hall at St Chad’s on the evening of 
Thursday 1st June 6.30-8.30. CPR, Choking and Burns are included, with techniques for adults, children and 
babies. Cost is £15. To book a place, please text Maureen on 07813020771.                                  

Wellspring: This Sunday is the last sunday of the month and we will have our monthly collection for 
Wellspring.  Items they are in need of are: Milk, Coffee, Cereal, Tinned Meat, Crisps, Chocolate Biscuits 
(Ideally individually wrapped), Fruit, Tinned Custard, Meat - fresh or frozen to support with our hot meal 
provision. They are also in need of Men’s items such as: Underwear M/L, Jogging Bottoms M/L
T-shirts, Hoodies.  Please leave any donations in the box at the back of church.  Thank you.
                                                                                                                                           
SVP Sponsored Walks: In August, the SVP will again be taking a group of 40 local boys and girls (9 to 12 
years old) for a 1 week activities holiday in North Wales (children who would otherwise not get a holiday).  The 
holiday costs have risen recently to £14000 or £350 per child. The annual sponsored family fun walks, 3 miles 
and 7 miles, to raise funds, will start at 1 pm on Sunday 11th June from the coffee shop next to the Boars Head 
pub in Higher Poynton. All St. Chad's parishioners are welcome to participate.  For any parishioners willing to 
sponsor the walkers from St. Chad's, there will be sponsorship forms outside church after mass from next 
Sunday (May 21st).                                                                                                                                                    

Parish Day Pilgrimage to Ladyewell If you reserved a place, please can you pay by 31st May.  Thank you.   

Life in the Spirit Seminar: at Our Lady and the Apostles: Starting on 1st June for 6 nights on each Thursday, 
after the 7pm Mass and to conclude at about 9.00pm. This is to  be led by the Sion Community and the Diocesan
Service Team of the Catholic Charismatic Renewal. All welcome.                                                     

Reflections on The Church: Having looked at the Council’s answer to ‘Who is the Church’, we continue our 
reflections on Vatican II with the next question Lumen Gentium addresses: ‘How is the Church?’ – what 
structure did Christ will for her? The answer is given in Chapters 3 and 4, where the immense, 
complementary vocations of Hierarchy and Laity are explored at some length. Christ is at work in both, in such 
a way that “...the whole Church, strengthened by each one of its members, may more effectively fulfil his mission
for the life of the world” (# 37). Podcast 8 and its handouts are now available at dioceseofshrewsbury.org. A 
leaflet outlining the content of the podcasts is available in the parish. If you cannot access this material, or have 
questions and reflections, please don’t hesitate to contact Barbara on 07730 526821 or at 
barbara.davies@dioceseofshrewsbury.org                                                                                                                 

St Gianna Molla & The Society for the Protection of Unborn Children (SPUC): A first-class relic 
of St. Gianna Molla will be visiting Our Lady and St. Christopher's Church, 52 Barrack Hill, Romiley, 
Stockport, SK6 3BA on Saturday 10th June. Mass will be celebrated at 10:30am after which there will be 
devotions and an opportunity to venerate the relic. St. Gianna was a wife, mother and medical doctor who risked
and lost her life so that her unborn child could live. She was canonised by Pope St. John Paul II in 2004. 
Following Mass and veneration, there will be a short presentation on the life of St. Gianna and an introduction 
to the work of SPUC which seeks to help build a culture of life through prayer, witness and action. For further 
details, please contact Terry Graham, SPUC Northen Development Officer, on 07549 068226 or by email at 
terrygraham@spuc.org.uk                                                                                                                               

FOOTSTEPS Event: The next Footsteps event (at St Peter’s, Green Lane, Hazel Grove SK7 4EA) offers the 
reflections of Pauline McDougall from Southport, on the subject of the Beatitudes. We will back in the parish 
centre then, so come for a 7.30pm start on Thursday, 8 June and enjoy our informal, café-style setting, all aimed 
to help us on our Christian journey. Everyone is very welcome.

Baptisms: Parents must attend an evening course before the baptism of their child. The next course takes place 
on Thursday June 1st. You can book a place by emailing stannscheadlehulme@gmail.com. Please bring the 
completed Baptism Request Form (downloadable from our website) with you to the course. Once you have 
attended the course we will arranged the date for the baptism.                                                                              

Parish Safeguarding Reps: Noel Russell and Bernadette McCrory.  If you have any concerns about 
safeguarding of children or vulnerable adults, please speak to them or contact them via the presbytery, in the 
strictest confidence.                                                                                                                                                 
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